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February 22, 2018 

To: Victor Pierce, President of Griffith Park Adult Community Club  

Re: Proposed Construction of Permanent Home for the Griffith Park Adult Community 
Club on Griffith Park property at 3224 Riverside Dr. Los Angeles, CA. 90027 

Dear Board of Commissioners, 

The Griffith Park Advisory Board wishes to express its enthusiastic support for the 
proposed construction of a permanent home for the Griffith Park Adult Community Club, 
as presented by club member Stephanie Vendig, and the project’s architect Barbara 
Bestor, at our GPAB meeting on Thursday Dec. 1, 2017. 

The GPAB feels the proposed design is elegant and complimentary to our park’s 
esthetic and that the facility represents an important asset to our adjacent residential 
community and the needs of a valued segment of our park’s constituents. 

Presuming the GPACC can satisfactorily meet the Department of RAP’s necessary 
considerations and requirements, the GPAB supports their efforts and respectfully 
request that when presented with GPACC’s petition, it be approved.    

Thank You, 

Ron Deutsch 

Chair 

Griffith Park Advisory Board 

cc: Vicki Israel, Stefanie Vendig, David Ryu, Catherine Landers 
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